
Happy New Year!

As we begin 2024, one thing topmost in our hearts is
to see the transformation of students on campus
where we serve as missionaries because they are
the leaders of tomorrow. These leaders would later
make choices that impact generations. Our hearts
bleed when we hear of leaders in Nigeria and Kenya
engaging in corrupt practices, and the entire nation
suffers. 
When will Africa be delivered from this evil? This is
what breaks our hearts. This is why we are in Kenya,
to raise leaders of integrity.

We believe that discipleship is the key to creating
leaders of integrity that our nations need. We can't
simply sit and observe; we must take action! We
have been asked to serve as volunteers to teach
and disciple students in the university from a biblical
perspective. 

At the International Leadership University
orientation, where we serve, we met students who
shared a common desire to bring positive change in
their areas of influence. Among them was a young
Kenyan named Mike**(not real name), who
expressed his desire to acquire leadership skills and
character to bring change in Kenya's transportation
sector. 

During our encounter, we came across a
student who is presently serving as a federal
cabinet minister in South Sudan. He expressed
a strong desire to bring about positive changes
in the education sector of his country. It is
indeed a huge opportunity to guide and support
such students towards building successful
careers and achieving their life goals.

Please Pray For us!
Praise God for the opportunity to work with
students who are passionate about seeing
change in their society.

Pray for wisdom to teach, mentor, and
disciple them.

Pray that our eyes will be on the Lord and
on what he has called us into.

Pray for good health for our family. 

  Thank you for praying.

  Your Partner in Missions, 
  

 Cinci & Moses
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